

FINAL ELEMENTARY TEST

Name:

Date:

ARTICLES

1. I have _____ two _____ and one _____
a) X/ brother/ sisters b) the/ brothers/ sister c) X/ brothers/ sister
 2. We saw _____ girl eating fries
a) a b) an c) the
 3. There is _____ pet shop near home. _____ pet shop is really big.
a) X/ the b) the/ a c) a/ the
 4. Plural form of: watch, dress, salmon, orange, loaf, mouse, car, pencil.
-

POSSESSIVE ADJECTIVES

5. Julio buys some flowers for _____ mom.
6. Miriam and Susan meet _____ Friends in the disco
7. Lorenzo, please, don't touch _____ nose! It's impolite

VERB TO BE

8. My brother knows how to fly an airplane, _____ a pilot
9. A. Are you hungry? B. Yes, _____
10. There _____ many people in my English class
11. Which is correct: A) Mr Paddington are from Peru B) Mr Paddington is from Peru
C) Mr Paddington aren't from Peru
12. A: How old _____ you? B. _____ thirty years old

SUBJECT PRONOUNS: REPLACE THE NOUNS

13. My sister is studying at the library because _____ has an exam tomorrow
14. I like the weather in Spain. _____ is often warm and sunny in Spain.

15. Where are the magazines? Are _____ in the living room?

SIMPLE PRESENT

16. My brother always _____ at 6:00 am, and then _____ his face, and _____ his teeth. (get up, wash, brush)

17. The negative form of: My rabbit swims quickly _____

18. The negative form of: They know Emily _____

19. The negative form of: The teacher studies at night _____

20. Make question and short answer, aff: I drive home on Mondays

21. Make question and short answer, neg: It snows hard in Winter

PRESENT CONTINUOUS

22. I think our team is _____ the game (win)

23. A. _____ Marie _____ the report today? B. No, _____ (show)

PRESENT SIMPLE AND PRESENT CONTINUOUS

24. My sister usually _____ in the kitchen (help) but today I _____ (help) because she _____ (sleep)

25. I _____ with my friend at the moment (chat), he _____ (say) he _____ (fly) to London tomorrow

26. At weekends, we often _____ (eat) junk food a lot, but we _____ (eat) more healthy food today.

27. We _____ (get up) very late every day and _____
(spend) most of our time sunbathing. This afternoon we
_____ (go) into town.
28. You _____ (usually, drink) coffee in the morning, but now you
_____ (have) tea.

PREPOSITIONS OF TIME: IN, ON, AT.

29. The train leaves _____ 7:30, hurry up!
30. We like riding our bikes _____ the weekend
31. He spends a Good time _____ Christmas day
32. Many people eat sweets _____ Halloween

FREQUENCY ADVERBS.

33. Rewrite: My brother tidies his room (never)
34. Rewrite: My sister is cheerful (usually)
35. Rewrite: He washes his car (rarely)
36. Rewrite: Are you grumpy in the mornig? (sometimes)

SIMPLE PAST

37. I wanted to _____ there. A) went B) did C) go
38. _____ they late or on time yesterday afternoon? A) was B) were C) did
39. He _____ twenty minutes for the bus yesterday. A) waited B) waiting C) waits
40. I _____ at the library very late last night A) am B) were C) was
41. She didn't answer the phone because she _____ hear it ring
A) Didn't B) can't C) isn't

42. Find the mistake and correct: Who did you talked to?

43. Find the mistake and correct: He weren't at home last night

PAST CONTINUOUS

44. While he _____ cleaning the house, we _____ cooking

45. A. _____ you listening to the teacher? B. Yes, I _____

46. A. _____ they watching TV at midnight? B. No, they _____

47. The car engine _____ working, so I had to fix it.

GENITIVE FORM

48. My mother's mother is my: _____

49. Your sister's daughter is your: _____

50. Complete: Charles's aunt is my teacher. _____ is really friendly and smart.

Alfred's daily routine

Read the text carefully.

Alfred is an American boy. He lives in Los Angeles, California. He lives with his family in a modern house. He is eleven years old and he has got an older brother, David, and a younger sister, Emma.

He starts his day at about half past seven. He gets up, goes to the bathroom, takes a shower, brushes his teeth and get dressed. Then he has breakfast and at a quarter to eight he leaves home and catches the bus to school.

Classes begin at half past eight. He usually has lunch at the school canteen at half past twelve. After school, at a quarter past five, he goes home. There he does his school homework and when he finishes it he helps his Mum laying the table. At half past seven the family dines together.

Alfred is a very helpful boy, so he helps his mother cleaning up everything after dinner.

He usually watches TV for a while after dinner and at about ten o'clock the most he brushes his teeth again, puts on his Spider Man pajamas and goes to bed. His parents always kiss him good night before he gets asleep. Alfred is a very happy boy!



1 True or False?

1. Alfred is an American boy. _____
2. He lives in a modern flat. _____
3. He is eleven years old. _____
4. He has got two brothers. _____
5. Alfred wakes up at eight o'clock. _____
6. He walks to school. _____
7. His classes begin at half past eight. _____
8. Alfred and his family have dinner at half past seven. _____

2 Match the antonyms.

- | | | |
|----------|---|-----------------|
| modern | • | • enters |
| older | • | • alone |
| starts | • | • end |
| leaves | • | • old-fashioned |
| begin | • | • unhappy |
| together | • | • younger |
| helpful | • | • finishes |
| happy | • | • unhelpful |

3 Answer the following questions.

1. Where does Alfred live? _____
2. What's his sister's name? _____
3. What time does he wake up? _____
4. Does he have breakfast at home? _____
5. What time does he leave home? _____
6. Where does he have lunch? _____
7. When does he return home? _____
8. Does he make homework at school or at home? _____
9. Is he a helpful boy? _____

This image shows a blank sheet of white paper with horizontal ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and run across the width of the page, providing a guide for writing. There are no margins, text, or other markings on the paper.